FONTHILL GIFFORD PARISH COUNCIL
MINUTES of the Meeting held on 7 July 2025

There were present Clir. Hill, Chair, Clir. Gorford,
Treasurer, and Clirs. Evans, Bell, Marking and Scott-Gall

1. There were no Declarations

2. The. Minutes of the previous Meeting were read
and signed

3. Matters arising: Clir Cheryl Bell informed the
Meeting that she had made numerous attempts to
contact SSE concerning the offer of emergency battery
packs via the relevant website, but with no success, and
the deadline has now passed.

4. Financial Statement: The Treasurer reported that
the balance on the Current Account stands at £3342,
and on the Deposit Account at £2096, making a total of
£5438.

Any other business: Clir Marking reported that the pot
holes on the corner of Stop Street and the lane leading
down to the cricket pitch and the lake have been
repaired.

It was reported that some of the residents are still
driving in Stop Street at a speed considerably above the
suggested level of 20mph, with little regard for
pedestrians, children or other motorists. It was agreed
that we should discuss whether a further reminder
should be circulated at our next Meeting.

There being no further business, the Meeting was
declared closed.

Date of next Meeting: Monday 4 August 2025 at 7.00
pm



